
Welcome to our latest edition of the
Newsletter. Here's a quick peek into

the exciting happenings at our school:

The morningsparklers 

Student Achievements:

We celebrate the accomplishments of our
talented students! From academic milestones

to creative endeavors, our students 
continue to make us proud.

April newsletter 



Welcome back, everyone! We're so thrilled to see your smiling
faces and feel the energy you bring to our school. Get ready

for an exciting year filled with new discoveries, fun
challenges, and opportunities to grow. We're eager to learn
alongside you, help you explore your passions, and create a
supportive and inspiring classroom where everyone feels

welcome. Remember, this is a fresh start, a chance to shine,
make new friends, and achieve amazing things together.

We're here for you every step of the way – let's make this
year the best one yet!



School Jumba enthusiastically celebrated World Health
Day on April 7th, 2025, with a wide array of engaging
and informative activities aimed at promoting health

awareness and encouraging healthy habits among
students, teachers, and staff. The day was marked by

vibrant participation and a palpable sense of
enthusiasm for well-being.







Nature walk to study about diversity
in plants

Practical studies in plants is not just about learning
facts; it is about developing crucial skills, fostering
a deeper understanding, and cultivating a lifelong

appreciation for the living world around us. 





Study about Roots

Studying roots is crucial because they are the
foundation of a plant's survival, growth, and

interaction with its environment. Understanding root
structure, function, and adaptation is vital for

agriculture, horticulture, ecology, and our overall
understanding of the terrestrial biosphere.



ACTIVITY OF
NOUNS

Engaging kids with nouns through
activities makes learning fun and

memorable! 



Study of Seeds 



Global Earth Day
"Our school celebrated Global Earth Day with great
enthusiasm through various engaging activities such
as slogan writing, badge making, eco-friendly band
crafting, poster making, and more. These events
aimed to raise awareness about environmental

conservation and inspire students to take action for
a greener planet."



World Book Day

"To celebrate World Book Day, our school organized
a creative mask-making activity inspired by popular

book characters. Students enthusiastically
participated, showcasing their imagination and love

for reading through their colorful and artistic
masks."



"Our tiny tots celebrated Red Day
with joy and excitement. Dressed in
vibrant red outfits, the little ones
participated in fun-filled activities
like coloring, object identification,

and art and craft, all centered
around the color red. The event

helped them recognize the color and
its significance in a playful and

engaging way."



Students visited the Science Lab
and engaged in exciting hands-on
experiments. The activity sparked
curiosity and made learning fun,
helping them connect theory with

real-life applications.

Science Lab Visit



On April 22, 2025, a tragic incident occurred in Baisaran
Valley near Pahalgam, Jammu and Kashmir, where

several innocent lives were lost in a violent attack. This
unfortunate event, which targeted tourists enjoying the
natural beauty of the region, has deeply saddened the

entire nation. Among the victims were brave individuals,
including a local resident who tried to protect others.

In the wake of this tragedy, communities across the
country have come together to express solidarity,
support the victims' families, and call for peace.

Schools, citizens, and leaders have emphasized the
importance of unity, tolerance, and standing together

against violence.

As we reflect on this incident, let us teach and practice
kindness, compassion, and understanding—values that

build a safer and more inclusive world for everyone.

Tragedy in Pahalgam: A Moment of
Reflection



Let Us Stand United

As we conclude this edition of our
school newsletter, let us remember
the power of unity, empathy, and

awareness. Whether it's celebrating
the joy of books, embracing colors
with our tiny tots, or standing in
solidarity during difficult times,
each moment reminds us of the
strength we have when we come

together.

Let’s continue to learn, care, and
grow—making our school and world

a better place, one kind act at a
time.


